
Dear LVP Members

The Monthly Meetup
A brief reminder that this month’s meetup will be held at Linear House Gallery, Peyton Place, 
off Royal Hill, Greenwich on Thursday 29th September from 7 pm until 9 pm.

Contributions & projected ideas in any format welcomed.

Please mail me if you’d like to book a slot on the evening. Turning up with no idea at all is 
equally welcomed.

The end game
I have attached a PDF on the subject of presentations at the end of the Project. This is a 
[slightly amended] version of the new FAQ on the website.

We are seeking to make the Project self-supporting; meaning that no significant charge 
falls upon the finances of London Independent Photography. Sponsorship is currently being 
sought for the exhibition and publication programmes and the size of those programmes 
will depend upon how successful we are.

Realistically, it is unlikely that we will obtain sufficiant support for as extensive a 
programme of exhibitions as we had hoped when setting out to plan the Project in January 
2010. The reasons for this are apparent & understandable—we’re not a priority for those 
who distribute charitable funds in the current financial mess.

And finally...
Mail me on anything.

John Levett
Organiser
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